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(RTD)
From: (CAB-MOEDAS)
Sent: mercredi 14 février 2018 17:09
To: ( )
Cc: (CAB-MOEDAS)
Subject: RE: Meeting request - , Cisco - 8 March -
ARES(2018)671802

Dear )
Thank you very much for your email to Commissioner Moedas.

As just mentioned to your colleague on the phone, the Commissioner would be delighted to meet ,
on the 8% of March in Brussels.

The meeting has been scheduled at 10:00 in his office (Berlaymont — Office 09/99) in the 200, rue de la Loi.
May | ask you to give us a contact person to discuss the security and the logistical aspect of this meeting?
We look forward to welcoming on the 8.

Best regards,

European Commission
Cabinet of Commissioner Moedas
Research, Science and Innovation

Rue de la Loi 200
B-1049 Brussels
Tel: +32

From: ( ) [mailto: @cisco.com]

Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 6:20 PM

To: CAB MOEDAS CONTACT

Cc: VICENTE Antonio (CAB-MOEDAS)

Subject: Meeting request - , Cisco - 8 March

Dear Commissioner Moedas,

It was a real pleasure to meet with you most recently at the Award ceremony organized by Startup Europe
Partnership (SEP) and Mind the Bridge last December. Cisco was honored to receive a ‘Corporate Startup
Star’ recognition for our work to support

startups across Europe.

On that occasion, | briefly mentioned to you that would be honored to meet with
you on his next visit to Brussels. is now planning to come to Brussels on March 8™ and if you were
available he would be delighted to meet

with you.



As you know, Cisco is heavily invested and committed to Europe. We have a long history of partnering with
government and organizations across Europe and are actively engaged with several EU countries to
accelerate their digitization by investing in areas such as smart cities, cyber security, start-ups and digital
skills. We also have a long-standing commitment of driving innovation in Europe and have opened a number
of innovation centers including in Berlin, Paris, Barcelona or London as a way to accelerate opportunities,
deepen relationships, and foster innovation.

will be very pleased to meet with you to exchange views on incentives for better innovation and hear
about your priorities. He will be keen to share Cisco’s approach towards innovation and some of our most
recent experiences working with governments, enterprises and start-ups to accelerate open innovation, as
well as explore how can Cisco collaborate further with the Commission in fostering innovation across the
EU. is also personally committed to supporting STEM education and developing the next generation
of talent and can discuss some of the initiatives he has undertaken in this space.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. We will follow up with your office and remain available to
provide any further information you may require.

Kind regards

Cisco Systems Belgium SPRL
Pegasus Parc
De kleetlaan 6a

Diegem
@cisco.com Belgium
Tel: +32 Cisco.com
Mobile: +32
He
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